
 

 

Wednesday 10 May 2017 

PROGRESS MADE, TALKS TO CONTINUE 

Commenting after today’s talks with the EIS, a spokesperson for the Colleges Scotland Employers’ 

Association said:  

“Both parties believe that we have made progress and have agreed to meet with the EIS tomorrow 

and Friday to continue talks.” 

ENDS 

For further information, please contact Joanne Buchan, Public Affairs and Communications 
Officer: 
 
Tel:       01786 892012 
Mobile: 07590 229 707 
Email:   joanne.buchan@collegesscotland.ac.uk     
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